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Teacher Appreciation Week officially kicked off on Monday, May 3, and today, May 4, is
known as Teacher Appreciation Day. This week is a time when we honor all the teachers in
our lives and thank them for their tireless work all year long. Teachers take on an immense
responsibility, helping to guide the future generations, and instill them with the skills and

knowledge they will need to become successful members of society.

Over the last year, teachers had to adjust their professional skills due to the COVID
pandemic, all for the benefit of our students, and we cannot thank them enough for their
efforts during this difficult time. I wish all the best to all of our teachers this Teacher

Appreciation Week!
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